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Howdy Senate Committee 

The election process should be "transparent" yet it is not, as I have been learning. 

If we cared about "transparency" we would have done a forensic audit of the 

machines (this has been blocked by the courts). 

In 2016 Democrats were sure elections were rigged... and in 2020 voters seen more 

screw ups than the hanging chads of florida. 

Florida counts 3 times the ballots Oregon does in a day... Oregon's process is about 

40 days. 

NAV voters are a mix of distrusting the system and not even participating in the 

process, (funny they are the biggest voter block in Oregon). 

 

Maybe we should just go back to in person voting, in the presence of precinct 

workers who have known us most of our lives. 

Thanks for your time. 


